
Fr. George Darling, Pastor 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturdays at 3:30 pm or by appointment. 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
Parish registration of six months is required.   
Preparation session required.  Contact the 

parish office for details. 
SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 

Contact the parish office a minimum of six 
months prior to the preferred wedding date.   
Marriage preparation sessions are required. 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 
Scott Ware, Chair. 
Liz Connell 
Jim Fochtman 
Kelly Garbacik 
Doug Graves 
Jeremy Reed 
Kathy Schwartz 
Mark Steiner 
Donna Wrona 

FINANCE COUNCIL 
Jim Wila, Chair. 

Jim Frey, Vice Chair. 
Tim Callery 

Tammy Chartier 
Bob Dean 

Barb Lawrence 
Deb Schmalzel 
Terry Staskey 
Steve Stoddard 

PARISHIONER MEMBERSHIP 
New members are always welcome to our Parish.  
Parishioner status is maintained by registration in 
the parish, active participation in weekend liturgies 
and full participation in the parish stewardship 
program.  All family members 18 years and older 
should be individually registered with the parish.  
Parish membership and participation is required of 
those desiring the Sacraments of Baptism, First 
Eucharist, Confirmation and Matrimony. 

OFFICE HOURS:  
Monday - Friday, 8:30amï4:00pm 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 
Weekday Mass: 

Tuesday, Thursday, Friday:  8:30am 
Wednesday:  10:30am 

Weekend Mass: 
Saturday:  4:30pm 

Sunday:  9:00am & 11:00am 

2275 Diamond Avenue NE 
Grand Rapids, Michigan  49505 
Telephone: (616) 447-7554 
(616) 447-7629 
Fax: (616) 447-7548 
E-Mail:  church@bsacrament.net 
www.bsacrament.net 
ASA telephone: 616-447-2997 

Blessed Sacrament Parish 
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BY GEORGEé. 
 
 
 

 

Sat, Apr 18 VIGIL:  2nd SUNDAY OF EASTER 
 **No Mass** 
Sun, Apr 19 2nd SUNDAY OF EASTER 
 **No Mass** 
 **No Mass** 
Mon, Apr 20 EASTER WEEKDAY 
 **No Mass** 
Tues, Apr 21 EASTER WEEKDAY 
 **No Mass** 
Wed, Apr 22 EASTER WEEKDAY 
 **No Mass** 
Thurs, Apr 23 EASTER WEEKDAY 
 **No Mass** 
Fri, Apr 24 EASTER WEEKDAY 

 **No Mass** 
Sat, Apr 25 VIGIL:  3rd SUNDAY OF EASTER 
 **No Mass** 
Sun, Apr 26 3rd SUNDAY OF EASTER 
 **No Mass** 
 **No Mass** 

PASTORAL TEAM 
Father George E. Darling, Pastoré..éfather@bsacrament.net 
 

Darrell Beckwith, Business Manager 
                                                      ....dbeckwith@bsacrament.net 
 

Lori Borek, Parish Secretaryééééchurch@bsacrament.net 
 

Jody DeGraw, Dir of Religious Education 
    é.jdegraw@bsacrament.net 
Vicki Glynn, Religious Ed. Assté.é...vglynn@bsacrament.net 
 

Marie LeMire, Ministry to the Sick & Elderly 
    é.mlemire@bsacrament.net 
 

Michael Debri, Principal ASAé.ééééé..mdebri@asagr.org 

Masses for the Week 

STEWARDSHIP - Week of April 11 & 12 
 

Week 42/53 
 Adult Envelopes (71 used)  $10,715.00 
 Automatic Envelopes (33 used)  1,371.00 
 Youth  0.00 
 Loose Stewardship  0.00 
 

  Total Stewardship this week $12,086.00 
 

  YTD $560,864.66 
  Budget YTD $592,038.46 
  Last YTD $589,851.38 
 

  5% Tithe this week $604.30 
  YTD Tithe $28,043.23 

A week ago we had our first count for this year's 
Catholic Services Appeal.  We had 142 pledge cards re-
turned with donations or pledges in the amount of $42,700.  
That amount is 43.39% of our assessment this year of 
$98,399.  142 pledge cards is 42.9% of the number of 
pledge cards that we had returned last year.  To those of 
you who have returned your pledge cards I thank you, and 
to those of you who have not yet returned your pledge 
cards I encourage you to do so to assist those of your fel-
low parishioners who have assisted you by already return-
ing their pledge cards.   

The question of the week might be what does the 
annual Catholic Services Appeal and the coronavirus Covid
-19 have in common?  The answer is that neither one 
seems to recognize boundaries.  Sometimes in the Church 
we separate ourselves from one another by creating 
boundaries, especially when it comes to our parochialism.  
My parish is better than your parish we might say, forget-
ting that all of our parishes are part of the same diocese.  I 
remember the story I first heard many years ago when I 
was a young priest of an older priest who was notorious for 
promoting himself and how much better his parish was than 
the neighboring parishes.  It seems that he had a practice 
of promoting his parish's Catholic school by denigrating the 
schools of the neighboring parishes.  For instance he would 
poach students from the neighboring schools by offering 
parents a special tuition rate for the first year if they would 
transfer their children from their parish school to his parish 
school.  He did this for many years building up his parish 
school while he was tearing down the schools of his neigh-
boring parishes. What eventually happen to this particular 
priest?  When his time in his parish had been completed 
and it was time for him to be transferred the Bishop trans-
ferred him to one of those neighboring parishes whose 
school he had tried to wreck.  The mistake this priest made 
was forgetting that we as priests don't work for a particular 
parish but rather for the diocese as a whole and when we 
forget the common good of all we do harm to ourselves and 
to those entrusted to our care.  What the CSA reminds us 
is that if it wasn't for all of us in the diocese working togeth-
er for the common good how would any of us be able to 
watch the Mass on television on Sunday when we can't 
come to Mass in whatever parish because of the corona-
virus.  Just like the CSA reminds us of our unity in the 
Church even though we come from different parishes, the 
coronavirus doesn't seem to care about anyone's age, 
race, sex, nationality, language, economic status, political 
affiliation, or any of those things that we use to divide our-
selves from one another. This virus seems to only care 
about our common humanity and as long as we can be a 
host to the virus the virus doesn't care if we are young or 
old; black, white, yellow, red, or green; wealthy or poor; 
male or female; German or French; etc, but only that we 
have bodies that the virus can use to reproduce itself on its 
journey to another host.  Perhaps there is a lesson here for 
us to learn that in Christ we are supposed to be one seek-
ing our unity and disregarding those characteristics that we 
sometimes use to make ourselves think that we are better 
than those who are different from us in any way. 

S  S  
wŜŀŘƛƴƎǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ²ŜŜƪ ƻŦ  !ǇǊƛƭ мфΣ нлнл 
{ǳƴŘŀȅ нƴŘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƻŦ 9ŀǎǘŜǊ 
 !Ŏǘǎ нΥпн-птΤ tǎ ммуΥн-пΣ мо-мрΣ нн-нпΤ м tǘ мΥо-фΤ 
 Wƴ нлΥмф-ом 
aƻƴŘŀȅ !Ŏǘǎ пΥно-омΤ tǎ нΥм-фΤ Wƴ оΥм-у 
¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ !Ŏǘǎ пΥон-отΤ tǎ фоΥм-нΣ рΤ Wƴ оΥтō-мр 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ !Ŏǘǎ рΥмт-нсΤ tǎ опΥн-фΤ Wƴ оΥмс-нм 
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ !Ŏǘǎ рΥнт-ооΤ tǎ опΥнΣ фΣ мт-нлΤ Wƴ оΥом-ос 
CǊƛŘŀȅ !Ŏǘǎ рΥоп-пнΤ tǎ нтΥмΣ пΣ мо-мпΤ Wƴ сΥм-мр 
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ {ǘΦ aŀǊƪΣ 9ǾŀƴƎŜƭƛǎǘ 
 м tǘ рΥрō-мпΤ tǎ уфΥн-оΣ с-тΣ мс-мтΤ aƪ мсΥмр-нл 
{ǳƴŘŀȅ оǊŘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƻŦ 9ŀǎǘŜǊ 
 !Ŏǘǎ нΥмпΣ нн-ооΤ tǎ мсΥм-нΣ рΣ т-ммΤ м tǘ мΥмт-нмΤ 
 [ƪ нпΥмо-ор 
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~T  W    P ~  
 
 
    Sun Apr 19:  Watch Mass on TV with your family 
   Mon Apr 20:  Read Acts of the Apostles chapters 1-2 
  Tues Apr 21:  Read Acts of the Apostles chapters 3-4 
   Wed Apr 22:  Read Acts of the Apostles chapters 5-6 
 Thurs Apr 23:  Read Acts of the Apostles chapters 7-8 
      Fri Apr 24:  Read Acts of the Apostles chapters 9-10 
     Sat Apr 25:  Read Acts of the Apostles chapters 11-12 
    Sun Apr 26:  Watch Mass on TV with your family 

S    W 
This weekôs sponsor is  MLB 
Electric.  Please see this ad on 
the back of the bulletin. 

These advertisers help to defray all 
publishing costs which the Church 
would otherwise incur.  Please pat-
ronize the sponsors on the back of 
this bulletin and thank them for their 
kind generosity. 

~In Our Thoughts &  
Prayers~ 

Homebound Parishioner  of 
the Week 

2233 Diamond Ave./447-2997 
4 Mile Rd./363-7725 

Michael Debri, Principal 
www.asagr.org 

 
 
 

P  P   U 

We ask all parishioners of our 
founding parishes to pray for the 
faculty and staff at ASA as we strive 
to form saints to serve all, especial-
ly now. We also ask that you keep 
our students in your prayers, as 
well, as they grow in Christ. 
Through Christ all things are possi-
ble! We continue to pray for you, as 
well. 
 

ñThe legacy of a Catholic education 
is  more  than  the  knowledge  im-
parted  to  our  students;  it  is  the  
development of a deep and abiding 
sense of faith, the realization of the 
value of moral character and the 
inspiration of a life-long journey of 
learning. 
 

             ðDaniel Cardinal DiNardoò 

All Masses and Parish Activities are 
now cancelled until further notice. 

A  G 

We encourage parishioners 
who normally bring their contri-
butions to Mass to sign up for 
automatic giving.  There is a 
form on our website that you 
can print, fill out and mail to the 
parish office, or you can email 
us the information.  If you have 
any questions call Lori or Dar-
rell in the Parish office, 616-
447-7554. 

Some of our parishioners have stepped 
up and volunteered to lend a hand to 

those of you who are older and affected 

by the coronavirus.  Do you need help 

getting your groceries or prescription 
drugs?  Do you have other needs that 

we can help with?  Call the Parish Of-

fice,  616-447-7554, and we will direct 

you to those who can give you a helping 

hand during this time. 

You can make your CSA donation by 
credit card online by visiting our parish 
website.  On the main page there is a 
link to the Diocese of Grand Rapids 
website, grdiocese.org.  Go to that link 
and it will tell you how to make your 
donation.  Donôt forget to reference 
Blessed Sacrament when filling out the 
form. 

Donôt forget to check out the Parish 
App by visiting the app store on your 
I Phone or android device.  Search 
for ñmy parish appò and then select 
Blessed Sacrament, Grand Rapids, 
MI. 

Features of the app include:  mes-
sages from the parish, daily read-
ings, a list of prayers, Mass times, 
access to the weekly bulletin, parish 
info that will help you easily connect 
with staff, and much more.  

R  B 

We have gotten some calls to the Parish Office about what to do with your rice 
bowls.  As we are not gathering at church right now, we think you can hold on to 
them until we  come back together for  Mass and you can trade them in  for  
palms.     If you want, some people have mailed us a check (please make the 
check out to Blessed Sacrament and make a note for Rice Bowl).   

Thank you for taking part in this Lenten sacrifice and we look forward to the time 
when we can gather together again and can get that money sent to where itôs 
most needed. 


